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To: Justin Herny 

Director of Finance  

Elizabeth School District  

Dear Justin 

I would like to declare one bus in our fleet surplus, allowing us to dispose of it by 

sale or salvage, whichever produces the highest return for the district. The vehicles 

are as follows:  

 

Bus # Miles Make Vin Age 
(yrs) 

67 225,603 2008 Blue Bird Vision 1BAKGCKA98F246754 22 

 

This bus has significant issues, including problems with the frames and/or floors, as 

well as the air compressor, which renders it unable to pass CDE inspections. There has 

been some interest expressed in using buses for storage and/or for their engines, so we 

will offer them for sale rather than scrapping them.  

 

v/r 

 

Tiara Noe 

Director of Transportation  

Elizabeth School District 

o 303-646-6791 

 tnoe@esdk12.org 

 

 


